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11 October 2010 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Film Education 
 
During National Schools’ Film Week we have been fortunate enough to secure tickets for 
Nursery to see ‘Toy Story 3’ at Stevenage Cineworld. We will be going on Monday 18th 
October for the 10.00am screening. The film has a U certificate and there will be no charge 
for this visit.  
 
The afternoon nursery will be closed, as we would like to invite all nursery children to attend. 
As we will be walking to and from the cinema we will require many parent helpers to enable 
the visit to go ahead. If you are able to accompany us, please complete and return the slip 
below to Miss Morgan by Thursday 14th October. We will then confirm if you are needed.  
Please note no siblings are allowed on this trip. Please also ensure your child has a suitable 
coat and appropriate footwear. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am. Please ensure your child is in nursery by 8.50 for 
registration. The film runs for 103 minutes, so aim to return to school by 12.30pm, where you 
can pick your child up from the nursery door.  There will be no nursery lunch club on 
Monday 18th October. 
 
 
 
Miss R Morgan 
Nursery Teacher 
 
 
�-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

National Schools’ Film Week – Toy Story 3 
 
Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………………Class…………………………………………. 
 
I am available to accompany the visit to Cineworld on Monday 18th October if required. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..Parent/Carer 


